

Saint Louis University

works towards an efficient use of resources and minimization of waste.



Ban on the use of styrofoam and plastic products

Published in **SLU Website**

at URL: http://www.slu.edu.ph/environmental-programs/



OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
SAINT LOUIS UNIVERSITY
A Bonifacio Street
2600 Baguio City



Administrative Memo No. 09, s. 2018

Memo

To : THE LOUISIAN COMMUNITY, CANTEEN CONCESSIONAIRES AND SUPPLIERS

Re : BAN ON THE USE OF STYROFOAM AND PLASTIC PRODUCTS

Date : 22 February 2018

Greetings!

Pursuant to the City of Baguio Ordinance No. 18, Series of 2016, otherwise known as the Environment Code of the City of Baguio, please be reminded of the following measures being undertaken by the University:

- Caterers and canteens are not allowed to use styrofoam and plastic products for packaging and serving food.
- Employees, students and visitors are prohibited from bringing into the campus anything that uses styrofoam and plastic products as packaging or as container.
- Suppliers of laboratory equipment, glasswares, gadgets, reagents and the like which use styrofoam and plastic products for padding are required to retrieve the styrofoam and plastic and dispose of them as appropriate.

The adverse effect of styrofoam and plastic on human health and the environment cannot be ignored.

Let us all strive to use environmentally acceptable products to prevent the risk of associated illnesses and environmental pollution.

For everyone's information, guidance and strict compliance.

